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Aurizon Network’s FY2017 Revenue Cap Submission Revision 

5 December 2017 

Dear Stephen  

On 26 September 2017 Aurizon Network submitted to the Queensland Competition Authority 
(QCA) its FY2017 Revenue Adjustment Amounts Submission (FY2017 Revenue Cap 
Submission) a net recovery of $40.5 million being sought from Access Holders. 
 
The Revenue Adjustment Amounts included $1.3 million of costs associated with Aurizon 
Network’s Ground Penetrating Radar (GPR) works in accordance with clause 4.3(c)(v) of  
Aurizon Network’s 2016 Access Undertaking. 
 
We are now amending our FY2017 Revenue Cap Submission to remove those costs from the 
FY2017 claim, however we reserve our rights to include these costs within a future regulatory 
cost recovery process. 
 
We attach a revised FY2017 Revenue Cap Submission (clean and mark up). We note that the 
only change to this submission, relative to the original, is removal of the GPR costs. This results 
in a proposed net recovery of $39.1 million. 
 
Should you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to contact Michelle De Saram on 3019 
7199. 
 
Regards 

 
 
David Collins 
Head of Finance and Regulation 
Aurizon Network 


